
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a Litchfield resident who for years have felt that my water bill was high, especially when other 
towns pay what I pay quarterly. 
Recently, it came to my attention that Pennichuck is trying to increase the rate another 15-20% for our 
small town. They have hooked the majority of the town to their system and now they are gouging us. 
The town water has been plagued with sediment in the water. I work at the high school here in litchfield 
and on more than one occasion the water has been brown... There is something wrong and instead of 
fixing it they are raising our rates. 
Something needs to be done to stop this increase and bring safe/clean water to our town 
 
Regards, 
Julie & Drew Green 
48 Burgess Dr, Litchfield, NH 03052 
 


